
 

 

6 January 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Happy New Year and welcome back to another exciting term.  I hope you all managed to 

have a relaxing Christmas and feel refreshed. 

 

Dates 

 

You will find attached the date list for this term. 

 

Reminders 

 

Hot Lunches 

 

Please remember to order your child’s hot lunch in advance; you have up to 9.00 am on 

the morning.  If a child does not have an order, we will always try to provide them with a 

meal but we cannot guarantee it will be what they like or the amount. 

 

Equipment 

 

Please provide your child with a glue stick and board pen.  School will provide everything 

else. 

 

Water Bottles 

 

Please name all water bottles.  If you choose to send your child in with an expensive bottle, 

it is your child’s responsibility to look after it. 

 

Uniform 

 

Please ensure your child is wearing the correct uniform at all times. 

 

Boys – White shirt, green jumper, grey trousers, school tie. 

 

Girls – White shirt, green cardigan, grey skirt/pinafore/school trousers, school tie. 

 

P.E. – Yellow polo shirt, white shorts, green tracksuit (school). 

 

Boys & Girls – School shoes only; no trainers or boots.  If the weather is bad and your child 

wears boots, they need to bring shoes to change into. 
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Punctuality 

 

It is extremely important that children are in school on time:- 

 

8.40 am St Christopher, St Anthony 

8.45 am Rest 

 

Late children disrupt their class and lose valuable learning time, 5 minutes a day is over 10 

hours lost learning over a year.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 

issues. 

 

Absences 

 

If you are requesting a leave of absence, please come and discuss with me first.  Leave of 

absence for a holiday will not be authorised. 

 

Friends of St Peter’s School 

 

Please see attached newsletter. 

 

Sewing Club 

 

Please see the attached flyer.  There are still spaces in this club. 

 

Katy Kartwheel Aerial Classes 

 

Thursday's 3.30 pm – 4.45 pm beginning 12th January 2023 

£15 per class paid termly  

 

Students focus on a diverse range of aerial skills:  trapeze, rope, silks, hoop and net. 

We also cover floor gymnastics/acrobatics and ground based equilibristics (hula hoop, 

flowerstick, juggling etc)  

 

Children come to the hall straight after school finishes, parents collect their children at 

4.45 pm from the back of the hall. 

 

Please contact Katy Kartwheel to book with your child's name and school year:  

 

Katy@circuspassion.co.uk  

07984 200187  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 
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